Theda Clark Regional Memorial Hospital

ATIN: John E. Pudlowski, C.N.M.T,
Radiation Safety 6ff1cor

Department of Nuclear Medicine

130 Second Street

Neenah, W1 54956

Gentlemen:

It has come to our attention that Amendment Number 54 to License Number
48-09494-01 fssued on March 11, 1988 contained errors in the use of material
and authorized users,

Enclosed is a corrected copy. We 2pologize for any inconvenience this may
have caused you,

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
Cassandva Frazier
Materials Licensing Section

Enclosure: Corrected copy of
Amendment No, 54
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